
 

 

April 14, 2014 

 

 

 

Name 

Title 

Company 

Saipan MP 96950 

 

Dear  

 

The Japanese Society Charity Golf Tournament, which will take place on Saturday, May 24, 

2014 at Mariana Country Club. The number of participant is decreasing by year due to the 

on-going economy challenges that most of its members’ are facing for the past few years. In 

spite of that, we are expecting approximately 60 participants to join the tournament and 

invitation will be extended to potential local golfers as well as tourists for advanced 

advertisement by respective golf courses. We believe extending an invitation to local community 

helps us continuous relationship to our Society. 

 

The main purpose of this event is to help the Educational Department under the Japanese 

Society of Northern Marianas and provide better educational environment for our children.  

We’d also like to utilize this event for our members to regain the strength among its members 

and make an effort to succeed individual business in the CNMI for the future. 

 

As the part of the charity program, we will be selling a raffle tickets to participants and conduct 

raffle drawing during the banquet to make it more attractive and exciting. 

 

In this regard, we would like to request for your assistance in providing any type of in-kind 

contribution for this worthy event. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. We look forward to hearing your favorable response soon. 

Should you have any question, please call your name at phone number or e-mail email address 

 

Best regards. 

 

 

 

Tetsuya Matsunaga 

Chair man 

The Japanese Society of Northern Marianas 

 

 

 


